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         Friday 15th December 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Throughout December, we have completed 2016 SATs papers in class. These were administered 
under test conditions.  We analysed the papers with the children and gave them time to edit and 
learn from their errors.  

We will be doing another full set (2017 SATs papers) at the end of January.  

Below is your child’s current attainment. Please bear in mind that these only show your child’s 
attainment from test scores on one day. Teacher assessments have also taken place and these will 
differ slightly (often higher) from the test scores.  
 

SUBJECT RAW SCORE  SCALED SCORE*  

MATHS 
 
3 papers: 
Arithmetic out of 40 
Reasoning  1 out of 35 
Reasoning 2 out of 35 
 

 
/110 

 
Working towards 
ARE*/On track / 
GDS* 

READING 
1 paper 

/50  
Working towards 
ARE/On track / GDS 

SPELLING, PUNCTUATION 
AND GRAMMAR 
 
2 papers:  
Spelling out of 20 
GPS out of 50 
 

 
/70 

 
Working towards 
ARE/On track / GDS 

 
* ARE = Age related expectations  
* Please see attached for information on scaled scores 
* GDS – Working at greater depth 
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From the spring term our class timetable will be slightly different. It will include a greater amount of 
Maths and English in order to fully prepare the children for the tests in May.    
We will be offering these additional support options: 

 In class support and home learning  

 Early morning revision sessions Tuesday – Thursday from 08.15 

 After school sessions on Mondays  

 Targeted intervention in school time 

Highlighted options show the additional support identified for your child. If an option is highlighted 
where the support is out of school hours, you will need to complete the permission slip overleaf. 

Of course, in addition to this you may work with your child at home and support them in any way 
you feel necessary.   

If you wish to ask any further questions regarding any of the above we will be available we on 
Thursday 4th January after school until 4pm.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

 

Year 6 team 
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